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 A resident of Saltdal threw garbage in a cave - and was fined 8000!
In the summer of 2001 a large amount of garbage, including car parts and a refrigerator, was thrown into the cave 
Bjørndalssjakta in Saltdal. Three trips to the cave in 2001 are reported. It appeared that the garbage had been 
deposited by a tractor. The Norwegian Speleological Society launched a formal complaint with the bailiff. The 
perpetrator has paid 8000 kr. in fine. It will be difficult and expensive to get the garbage removed, but the idea is not 
abandoned.

En saltdaling kastet søppel i ei grotte - og fikk 8.000 i bot!


